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1973 	City obtained a priority federal grant to help replace the existing City plant. (City Newsletter, 
August 1994). 

01/04/73 	Letter from John T. Munro, President Munro Supply, Inc. to Commissioners, concerning 
future planning of waste treatment in the Grand Valley. [County file - Sewer Study -
Box 1] 

01/08/73 	Handwritten notes "Project Plan & Expansion" (1973 - 1980) [027] 

01/11/73 	Letter from attorney Anderson to Richard Mandeville, Western Engineers re: project 
notification forms. [County file - Sewer Study - Box 1] 

01/11/73 	Letter from attorney William Waldeck to Mesa County Commissioners re: extension of Dike 
Road to the "Connected Lakes Park" greenbelt project. [County file - Sewer Study -
Box 1] 

03/20/73 	Letter from Allan N. Charnes, General Assembly Budget Committee, to Richard Brown, 
Principle Planner, Division of Planning, advising that their are no state matching funds 
available for the Mesa County Commissioners' request for funding. [County file - Sewer 
Study - Box 1] 

06/73 	Service Plan Report for OMSD prepared by Western Engineers (2 pages only). [County 
file - Box 4] 

08/06/73 	Letter from attorney Anderson to EPA- attention Paul Ferraro - Planning Department re: Mesa 
County sanitation system and notifying the EPA that the Commissioners have authorized 
Anderson to proceed on their behalf to exercise their authority to attempt to construct a sewer 
system - they are now seeking funding for the planning process. [County file - Sewer 
Study - Box 1] 

11/15/73 	Letter from Robert Jennings, Chairman - Ad Hoc Committee, Mesa County Sanitation System 
to Colorado West Area Council of Governments re: master plan for sanitation system - Grand 
Valley Area -Mesa County, Colorado. The Ad Hoc Committee has been authorized to act for 
the Board of Commissioners to implement the exercise of the Board's power to deal with 
sewage problems pursuant to Colorado statute and is working on the problem of financing the 
master plan study and submits a proposal for expanding, updating, and completion of the 
master plan began in 1970 (but not completed). [County file - Sewer Study - Box 1] 

12/73 	CDOH/Water Quality Control Division contracts with NHPQ to perform the Water Quality 
Management Plan for the Colorado River Basin (see, the 4/25/74 letter from CDOH to the 
County Commissioners). [CDOH Documents] 
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